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Dear Fay Ong,

I am writing this letter to express my serious concern regarding the proposed DA2023/0130 organic waste
transfer station. As a resident in the vicinity, | am deeply troubled by the potential increase in waste trucks
and the subsequent odour that may be generated from this facility.

Furthermore, | am alarmed by the anticipated rise in insects due to the nature of organic waste being
- processed at the transfer station. The presence of these insects not only poses a nuisance but also raises
significant health concerns for myself and fellow community members.

In addition to these concerns, | strongly believe that this development should not belong here. Our
neighborhood is primarily residential, and introducing an organic waste transfer station would disrupt the
peaceful and harmonious atmosphere we have enjoyed for years. It is important to consider the negative
impact it will have on property values and overall quality of life for residents.

As a concerned member of this community, | kindly request that you reconsider the approval of
DA2023/0130 or thoroughly assess and address these concerns before moving forward with any plans for
an organic waste transfer station in our area.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. | trust that you will take into account the well-being and
interests of our community when making your decision.

Sincerely,
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